
 

Unincorporated Itasca 
Addison Township 

Unincorporated subdivision 
currently without sewer or 
water services 

Expansion of the existing 
systems in the adjacent 
neighborhoods to provide 
sewer and/or water service

Better water quality and fire 
protection and / or a reliable 
sanitary sewer system  for 20+ 
properties 

Various $300,000—$3,000,000

US Representative District 8 

IL Senate District 23 

IL Representative District 45 

County Board District 1 
 

 

The Hills of Itasca is an 

unincorporated subdivision in 

Addison Township that is currently 

on private wells and individual septic 

systems. Recently the treatment 

plant has been reconstructed and 

there is an existing  sanitary sewer 

main connected to the neighborhood 

that could be extended to serve 

more properties. In addition the 

County provides water service 

through our Nordic Water System in 

the subdivision adjacent to the west 

from here and could extend mains 

as needed to improve water quality 

with a municipally treated and 

monitored source and provide fire 

protection within the  neighborhood. 

Multiple projects with various scopes 

could be completed in this area from 

preliminary engineering to sanitary 

system lining which would eliminate 

infiltration to the treatment plant to 

watermain extensions into the 

neighborhood. These projects could 

benefit 20+ residential properties. 

 


